Hello Browning Creek!
 
I wanted to let everyone know that we have hired a new on-site manager. His name is Eddie Martin and his contact info is:
 
Address:
1114 West Lakeshore Dr.
Starkville, MS 39759
 
Email:
edpma@aol.com
 
Phone:
662-401-0848
 
Also, I had a neighbor call and let me know that he changed his phone system to Franklin Telephone which is a digital system. A few weeks ago his furnace started smoking in the middle of the night, but his alarm/fire system did not call out for help. He determined that his system was based on an analog phone system and not a digital system. Therefore, if you have switched to Franklin and have a home alarm/fire system I would encourage you to call your provider and verify with them it still works with a digital system.
 
 
Thanks
Paul McKinney
Browning Creek 
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